
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

N E I L  A B E R C R O M B I E  
G O V E R N O R  

December 27,201 2 

The Honorable Shan Tsutsui, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Sevent h State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Dear President Tsutsui and fellow members of the State Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting one (1) copy of the Report of 
the Task Force to Examine Management Policies Regarding the Use of Overtime by 
State and County Employees, as required by Senate Resolution No. 97 Senate Draft 2, 
SLH 2012. 

In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that 
the report may be viewed electronically at: 
http://hawaii.gov/hrd/information/HRDI nfoCentraVReportsCentraV. 

Sincerely, 

N E ~ B E R C R O M B I E  
Governor, State of Hawaii 

Enclosure 

http://hawaii.gov/hrd/information/HRDInfoCentral/ReportsCentral/

